
EDSO is back!!!        Everyone's Distancing Socially in Oregon   
Lunchtime Get-together at Gabriel Park 
 

Bring-Your-Own-Lunch 

Tuesday June 23rd at 11:30 a.m. 

Free!  

We are excited to announce our first 

EDSO event since dinner at Verdigris 

three months ago!  It will be great to 

see each other, catch up with each 

other’s news and to breathe some 

fresh air.  

In planning our first event, we were 

especially concerned about following 

the guidelines of Phase 1 and about 

the health and safety of our members.  

Therefore, we have planned an 

outdoor, lunch-time get-together at 

Gabriel Park in Portland, where there is 

plenty of room to social distance.  We 

will not be sharing food or beverages 

but will each bring our own lunch.   

There will be many picnic tables 

available and you may also bring your own chairs to insure a comfortable distance from each other.  

There are restrooms (the real kind) near the parking lot. 

Gabriel Park is a 90-acre park located near Multnomah Village in Southwest Portland.  The entire 

southern portion of the Park is a lovely woods with dirt trails.  The paths through the rest of the park are 

paved.   Please Note:  It is unlawful to possess or consume alcohol in any Portland park without a permit 

and EDSO does not have a permit for this event. 

We will meet at the northeast portion of Gabriel Park located at 42nd Avenue and Vermont St.  From 

Vermont Street, turn south on 42nd Ave. which directly enters the park.  Then, go left to park. The picnic 

area (noted in lavender in the above map) is nearby, next to a blue/green maintenance building that 

looks like a house.  Any questions?  Give Linda Jaress a call at 602-314-0994. 

This is a free event – for both members and guests!  No need to call the reservation line.  Just show 

up. 

P.S.  There is a Laughing Planet nearby at 4405 SW Vermont Street with healthy take-out if you so 

desire.   
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